
Student Health Survey Reminder 
 
Dear Families: 

Please be sure to fill out the symptom survey to let us know how you are feeling today. The 
survey is available via the following link: ​https://forms.gle/T8zvdCK3Jz68jfvF7 

Please fill out the survey before arriving at school. We will also be taking student temperatures 
at school and making sure that you are healthy enough to attend school. Please do not come to 
school if you have symptoms, have travelled to a COVID hotspot, should quarantine because of 
recent travel, or have recently been exposed to someone who was diagnosed with COVID. If 
students develop symptoms during the school day, we will be contacting parents to pick up 
students who are ill. 

A copy of the symptom screening survey will appear under the Quick Links section of our 
website. 

The New York State Department of Health made changes to screening procedures for schools 
on August 26th. Based on these updated requirements, if you are experiencing symptoms, have 
been exposed to someone with COVID recently, or travelled to a COVID hotspot, you will not be 
allowed to return to school unless you have a negative COVID test and clearance from either a 
doctor or the Onondaga County Health Department. Thanks in advance for your help in keeping 
everyone healthy and safe. 

Don’t forget to take your temperature in the morning, complete the health screening, wear your 
mask, wash your hands, and practice social distancing when possible. 

Have a great day today! 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeremy Belfield 
Superintendent of Schools 
LaFayette Central School District 
315-529-9550 (cell) 
jbelfield@lafayetteschools.org  

https://forms.gle/T8zvdCK3Jz68jfvF7
mailto:jbelfield@lafayetteschools.org

